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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
I live in Maine and vehemently oppose allowing waste from other states into Maine. Close this
loophole for the  health of Maine’s citizens and environment.
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